


3. The date and time that the elected members were briefed regarding the insertion of
this paragraph on LIMs.

As noted above, the paragraph you refer to is not inserted in LIMs but is instead included on 
a page on the Council website.  Elected members have not been briefed on the addition of 
that page onto the website.  

On 8 December you emailed Wayne Maxwell with a further query regarding the LIM 
wording, as follows:   

I write further to Tim Power's email of 23 November, in which he states, "However, 
following the CRU AGM the CAP has come back with some concerns around the LIM 
wording."  

Could you please provide me with a copy of the concerns that the CAP raised after 13 
November regarding the "LIM wording" 

The CAP has raised concerns generally over the proposed inclusion of volume 2 of the 
Jacobs report on to LIMs.  These concerns have been raised in meetings and there is no 
written documentation of those concerns. 

Yours sincerely 

Sean Mallon 
Group Manager Infrastructure Services 
Te Kaihautū Ratonga Pakiaka 




